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1/30/2021 
 
YESHIVA ELEMENTARY (3519) 
Attn: YISROEL JANOWSKI 
7902 CARLYLE AVENUE 
MIAMI BEACH, FL 33141  
 
RE:  YESHIVA ELEMENTARY (3519) 
 
Dear Private School Administrator: 
 
The Office of Independent Education and Parental Choice has received your compliance paperwork for 
the 2021 - 2022 school year. 
 
The documentation has been reviewed, and the paperwork attests to the fact that you are maintaining 
compliance with the requirements governing the state scholarship programs (McKay, Florida Tax Credit, 
Florida Empowerment, Gardiner, and/or Hope) and s. 1002.42, Florida Statutes, related to private 
schools. 
 
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated, and we look forward to working with you as we strive to 
increase the quantity and improve the quality of educational options for Florida’s students. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dakeyan C. Graham, Ph. D. 
Executive Director 
Office of Independent Education and Parental Choice 
 

 

3/29/2021 

Richard Corcoran 
Commissioner of 
Education 

State Board of Education 
 
Andy Tuck, Chair 
Marva Johnson, Vice Chair 
Members 
Monesia Brown 
Ben Gibson 
Tom Grady 
Ryan Petty 
Joe York 




